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Our first Christmas party

Welcome to the fifth edition of the Bridgewater Bulletin. 

As we step into a new year, it's inspiring to reflect on all we’ve accomplished
over the past 12 months. At the start of 2024, we were a newly established company, having only recently secured our CQC
registration.

Since then, we have proudly positioned ourselves as a trusted provider of high-quality, personalised care, committed to
supporting the physical, social, and emotional well-being of our clients. This dedication has been recognised with the
incredible achievement of being named one of the top 20 home care providers in the East Midlands by homecare.co.uk.

The Bridgewater team has grown significantly, welcoming new Care Specialists who bring a wealth of experience and
personality. Their contributions have been recognised through numerous award nominations and the glowing feedback
we’ve received from our clients.

To celebrate the year’s achievements, we hosted our very first Christmas party for our clients and the local community, in
collaboration with Rainbows Care Group, a local day centre.

Looking ahead to 2025, our mission remains clear: to continue enriching the lives of our clients while expanding 
our support for the community through various initiatives.
 

Managing Director of 
Bridgewater Home Care
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2A note from
 Alex Bast-Boverhoff

This year, on December 9th, we hosted our very first Christmas party for our clients and the local community at the Jubilee Hall, in
collaboration with Rainbow Care Group, a local day centre.

The event was a resounding success, bringing everyone together to enjoy delicious food, engaging games, festive singing, and plenty of holiday
cheer!

“We were thrilled to host our Christmas Party with Sarah from The Rainbow Care Group and to be joined by so many of our clients and
members of the community, along with Kyle Newman from Musical Memory Box whose contributions made the day even more special.”

Alexander Bast-Boverhoff
Managing Director

What an amazing day we had at our Christmas party! It was a
pleasure co-hosting with Alex and his team at Bridgewater

Homecare, and we’re already looking forward to doing it all
again next year. A big thank you to Kyle at The Musical Memory

Box for providing such fantastic entertainment!

Sarah Louise
Director

I was thrilled to attend and see everyone at the Christmas
party and get everyone singing together

Kyle Newman
Group Leader and Director

The Rainbow Care Group provides day centres across Leicestershire, offering a
engaging environment filled with cognitive stimulation and social interaction. Their

tailored approach ensures every member participates in enjoyable activities, building
new friendships whilst enjoying a hot meal and dessert.

Email: southleicester@therainbowcaregroup.com
Call: 0116 340 0664

‘Leicester Musical Memory Box delivers music based groups all around
Leicestershire and Rutland, predominantly to people affected by dementia but also

those affected by other health issues. Their skilled leaders use music, singing,
physical, and cognitive activity to affect the wellbeing of all who attend. 

Music is a powerful tool that can be use to help anyone access memories, improve
mood, boost confidence and wellbeing

Call: 077 368 41558
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A glimpse at our 2024

This year has been incredible, marked by the strengthening relationships between our Care
Specialists and clients, as well as the joy of seeing our clients actively engaging with the community

and enjoying themselves.

We’ve continued to foster a strong community spirit through various initiatives. These include visits
to local schools, participating in faires and community support events, and annual Christmas

contribution challenge for "The Well," a local charity in Kibworth.

Our fundraising efforts included supporting Mesothelioma research, hosting charity events like
"Wear It Green for Mental Health," and organising a Macmillan Coffee Morning. Additionally, we

proudly hosted our first Dementia Information Day and celebrated the festive season with our first
Christmas party for the community.



This is our first time with private carers with my brother who, I
have to be honest, was not keen on the idea! Now a month on,

he is really happy to have them. The care they give is really
lovely. They help him with everyday tasks and encourage him to

still be independent which is important to him. 
It's so reassuring to know that someone is going to come at the
same time each day, and stay for the whole hour. He knows all
the carers now and he is told who will be coming. It has taken a

huge burden off myself and other friends and helpers.
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What our clients say

4

First class care, for the ones you love
www.bridgewaterhomecare.co.uk/Harborough | 01858 414 331 | Harborough@bridgewaterhomecare.co.uk  

B R I D G E W A T E R  W I N T E R
W O R D  S E A R C H

Book your free
consultation

Call us on 01858 414 331 to book your free
consultation to find out more about our

Personal Care
Home Help

Companionship

Respite 
Dementia Care

Specialist / Complex

Sybil  B -  Wife of Client
December 2024

Bridgewater Home Care live by their motto, "we go above and
beyond". Frequent contact ensures a service that perfectly fits.
Carefully matched carers feel like extended family. Asking for

help from them becomes the first resource when their
professionalism in dealing with a complicated care system is 
so welcome. As a primary carer, I am pleased to recommend

Bridgewater most highly for their kind attention to all aspects
of their service and for making us feel like we are special to

them.

Cynthia B -  Sister of cl ient
November 2024


